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Two Confirmed Cases of Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) in Yakima County  

 

YAKIMA, WA – The Yakima Health District was informed on the evening of March 11, 2020 that test 

results from the Washington State Department of Health Public Health Lab determined that there are two 

confirmed cases of novel coronavirus (COVID-19) in Yakima County. These two patients are currently 

isolated.  

Additional information will be provided to the media on March 12, 2020 by 11am.  
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